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In view of the rising cases of Covid-19 in tricity as well as in P.U. Campus, 

there is a need for strict adherence to the preventive guidelines, especially 

maintaining appropriate physical distancing.  In this background, it is advisable 

that all the Departments/Offices should avoid physical meetings.  All meetings 

be conducted through online mode.  Physical meetings only be conducted in 

extreme emergency while ensuring the compliance of preventive guidelines for 

Covid-19. 

               Sd/- 

                                     Registrar 
Issued to :- 

1. Controlling Officers of Aruna Ranjit Chandra Hall and Administrative 
Block. 

 
2. All the Chairpersons/Directors/Coordinators of all the teaching 

departments of the University.   

 

 

 


